
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

March 10th, 2025       

  

President- Hannah Horne   

Vice President- Christina Sias   

Sponsorship - Ashley Cook   

Secretary- Kim Allred  

Treasurer- Shane Gebs 

Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell 

Concessions Managers- Victoria Martinez, Natalie Olson, Cassie Norwood 

  

Meeting started at 6:03pm 

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred  

●​  Christina moved to approve them, Shane seconded them 

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (Attached. See bottom of document)  

●​ We currently have about $70,000. We started out the year with $50,000. We still need to pay for After Prom. 
We need to clarify the cheer and broadcasting grants. They have been reimbursed. 

●​ Hannah paid for the scholarships. 
●​ Christina moved to approve the report, and Ashley seconded the report. 

 
Sponsorship Report – Ashley Cook 

  
●​ FHS Music Foundation and Bestway Accounting are renewing their sponsorships. Two new sponsors signed 

up. NHS will take down the old banners and put up the new ones. We’re getting three new banners. 
●​ Hannah suggested that Ashley reach out to Wing Shack for sponsorships 

Seasonal Grant Requests: 

●​ GSA (Gay-Straight-Alliance): requesting $200 to bring in a guest speaker and provide students with 
resources such as books and pamphlets. It doesn’t have a budget and is self funded. They received a grant 
in October 2023. They currently have 5-10 students attending. 

●​ Boy’s and Girl’s Tennis: requesting $2000 for funds to buy wind screens. $2000 would cover the West side 
of the tennis courts. This would benefit both teams, and they are willing to match their grant with fundraisers. 
Girl’s tennis received a grant last year for uniforms. Discussion as a board: are there alternatives, like 
sponsorship banners that could be used as wind screens instead?  

●​ Key Club: Asking for funds to pay for the Key Club International Colorado retreat. They are requesting 
$500. They haven’t been able to attend in the past. Their budget comes from students paying $17 to join. 
They have 17-30 students who attend regularly. They have not received a grant in the past.  



●​ Mariachi Band: Asking for $700 for money to pay for a bass guitarron. Sixteen students participate in two 
classes.They have not received a grant yet.  

●​ Athletic Training: Requesting $825 for massage guns, heat packs, cryo massage balls, a Crutch kit, and 
stools to be used by athletes in all programs. He needs more seating for athletes to allow for more rehab at 
one time. They have never received a grant. 

●​ Varsity Blue Show Choir: Kevin Brown has requested $2000 for students for food as they travel to Disney 
from May 27-20. They are working on additional fundraising. There are 22 students who participate. They 
haven’t received a grant in 5 years. (They also requested 20 at-cost pinkout shirts in addition to this that we 
have granted.) 

●​ Board Games Club: Requesting $400 to purchase new and updated board/card games for students. The 
club has grown to 46 students, and they don’t have enough games to accommodate all students wanting to 
participate. They received a grant 4 years ago. 

●​ Video: Requesting $300 to purchase controllers and games. They would also like new games. They 
received a grant in the past. 

●​ Book Club: Requested $200 to fund activities, craft supplies, and resources. They don’t have a club budget 
and are self funded. They have never received a grant before. 

President Update: 

●​ Hannah will send out the by-laws so that we know how to vote on grants and see if we need to revise them. 
●​ Board positions opening for 2025-2026 school year: public relations 
●​ Volunteer Appreciation Banquet: May; Hannah and Dr. Fox will be in charge 
●​ Cookies for finals: May date during finals 
●​ Scholarships paid and committee set 
●​ Teacher appreciation: May 5th-9th; coffee truck and meal provided by Booster Club 

 

Concessions Update: 

●​ Christina, Hannah, and Natalie ran girls basketball game concessions. That money will come back to the 
Booster Club. 

●​ We are done with indoor concessions, and they will be moving all items to the outdoor concessions during 
Spring Break. 

●​ Booster Club will be running simple concessions for Baseball and Tennis games. Hannah would like to buy a 
cart to put things on. 

After Prom: 

●​ Can we send the volunteer sign-up for After Prom mainly to Senior and Junior parents? 
●​ The Student Council will email the theme to Hannah 
●​ Hannah will meet with the administrators about the details 
●​ Inflatables were bought. Photo booth is booked. Prizes are mostly bought.  
●​ We still need volunteers. 

Open Floor: 

●​ None 

 

Meeting Closed at 8:09pm  

Next Meeting: April 14th at 6:00pm 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 


